All the students are hereby informed that de
conducting a two-day workshop on

Dated: 21.11.2022

Notice

partment of Computer Science and engineering is
“Cyber security essentials” in collaboration with

CISCO Networking Academy. The workshop is to be held on dated 22 and 23 November
2022 between 10 am to 12 pm at Computer Centre.

All the registered students of the first year and

Second year have to reach the college by

9:30 am on the above dates. All the registered students of the Third year and Final year will
connect virtually by their systems at their places.

Course Name Date Time Meeting Link Meeting| Meeting
: ID Password
10:00 / / , 2623
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AM - https://netacad.webex.com/netacad/ 7; 7
12:00 | .php?MTID=male4103¢d78bf6d49¢8a105eb559ad44 "
PM 8929

Happy Learning!

Mok

Head of Department

Computer Science & Engineering




